
8th November 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
We have been learning about the number 5 and singing the song ‘5 little speckled frogs’. We 
used the counters to show how many frogs had jumped into the pond. We were also learning 
about the concepts more and less. We have really enjoyed working together to build struc-
tures.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Hot Places 

Phonics 
Click on Fred to practice reading the sounds.         Click on the sounds to practice blending.  
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/yuw5XM2A/75bC3EEg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/RR5tyR7u/9IHIimnu


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘Baby goes to Market ’ 
and learn the story. We will then 
change the story into our own class 
story. 
 
 

Maths 
We will read the story ‘Day Monkey, Night  
Monkey’ to understand the concept of day and 
night.  We will also be singing the days of the 
week song. Click on the pictures to listen to the 
story and the song. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
dark              curious  

 
notice 

 
bark       nocturnal 

 Understanding of the World 
We will think about the similarities between 
where we live and Nigeria which is where our 
story ‘Baby goes to Market’ is set.  
 
We will also learn about the journey fruit goes 
on to get to us. Then we will make our own 
fruit kebabs! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 Messages 

Please make sure your child brings their PE kit 
to school every Thursday. Children change for 
PE at school, this is important so they can 
learn to dress themselves independently.  
 
Please continue to read at home with your 
child and talk about stories and books.  
Children have their books changed on  
Tuesdays and Fridays.  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ICxLOO9pua0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HtQcnZ2JWsY

